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Airport Master Plan Update [AMPUl: ASG has submitted Draft Scope of Work to FAA and 
MassDOT/Aeronautics on March 25th. Final Scope of Work and Project Grant Applications are 
anticipated for submittal prior to May 1 st. The new Master Plan Update, that should include 
significant airport user input is a vital undertaking at this time in order to move the airport forward, 
especially regarding the reconstruction of runway 4-22. 

Taunton Municipal Users Public Input Meeting: Notice is hereby given that a meeting will 
be held on Saturday, April 27th at 10:00 am in the SRE building requesting the solicitation of all 
airport users to share ideas and give input as to the direction they would like to see the Taunton 
Municipal Airport take during the next ten years. This meeting is being held as part of creating the 
New Airport Master Plan Update. 

Annual Open House and Neighborhood Appreciation Day: The Annual Open House and 
Neighborhood Appreciation Day has been postponed indefmitely. Again, we wish to thank all 
those volunteers who contributed so faithfully throughout the past years, especially the pilots 
whose participation made the annual day so successful. 

Please Take Note Regarding Outstanding Balances: All charges incurred by airport 
customers that have lapsed beyond 60 days past due will have House Account privileges suspended 
indefmitely, and accounts beyond 90 days will be sent certified mail stating the amount overdue 
and have 14 days from that date to respond with payment or other acceptable arrangement. Failure 
to take acceptable action will result in implementation of any or all of the six items listed on Page 
28 ofthe airport's SOPPs. 

Airport Community Awareness and Participation: As always, the users of the airport are the 
best eyes and ears that we have. We depend on your input; please bring to our attention any items 
or issues that may arise between now and the next meeting. 

Taunton Municipal Airport Commission Meetings: The TMAC meets on the last Wednesday 
of every month in the Leonard F. Rose SRE building unless otherwise noted. The next scheduled 
meeting will be held on Wednesday, April 24, 2013. The meetings are open to the public and all 
are invited to attend and participate. 


